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Here are some prayer updates: 

 

Please pray for the SIL Board and Executive Team as we navigate a time of transition. The 

current Executive Director will be reaching the end of his second four-year term in May. (He 

is term limited to two terms.) So the Board is currently evaluating a short list of candidates 

for the role and plans to make their selection in November/December. 

 

On my own staff there are seven people in transition: changing reporting relationships, 

joining the team, or moving to different roles. 

 

Please pray for a sense of the Lord’s presence. For ears that are tuned to hear his wisdom 

and guidance. For faith in his sovereignty, goodness, and steadfast love. For hope that he is 

active in all of this change. For discernment to know when to be still and courage to take 

confident action. 

 


